
Announcements for Tuesday, August 14, 2018 

- Been a long summer and you aren’t ready for school and thinking?  We are here to help 

because starting on Thursday August 16th, Strategy Club will begin to meet in room 745 

from 8:30 to 9:10 AM.  Challenge yourself to a variety of thought-provoking strategy games 

and connect with some new friends.  The club meets every Tuesday and Thursday morning. 

 

- Auditions for the fall musical are THIS WEEK! Vocal auditions are today, and the dance 

audition is Wednesday. Please sign up for an audition outside room Mrs. Crossen’s room, 

room 222. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Crossen. 

 

- If you are a young lady and interested in joining Girls Weight Lifting, there will be a short 

meeting on Wednesday, August 15th in room N126 at 3:00 pm.  See Coach Reagan for 

questions. 

 

- If you ordered a School Planner, pick up will be Friday at lunch in front of the Cafeteria. 

 

- 9th Grade returning students who have not yet received their ID’s can pick them up at the 

9th Grade Reception Desk with Ms. Hastings, 10-12th grade returning students can pick them 

up at the Guidance Office with Ms. Richards.  New student ID’s are not yet available, an 

announcement will be made when these are available. 

 

- Any student who has not received a locker can see administrators outside the Cafeteria 

during all lunches. 

 

 

 


